
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, February 27, 2018 at 6:00 

p.m. at the Turner County Agricultural Center for the monthly Work Session meeting with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, Hall (arrived at 6:10 p.m.) and McCard (arrived at 

6:05 p.m.).  Staffs present were Latrice Wilson, County Clerk and John Holland, County 

Attorney.  Others present were Ben Baker, Editor of the Wiregrass Farmer, Bill Tompkins, Tim 

Aman, Jan Winter, Elections Superintendent, Brent Rucker, Road Superintendent, Mr. Alberson 

and others. 

 Chairman Denham called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Mr. Ben Baker gave the invocation. 

 Commissioners discussed conflict of interest requirements for submitting 2018 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) application for Legg Road. 

 Commissioners discussed Resolution for Turner County to submit an application to 

obtain FY 2018 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funds for street paving and 

flood & drainage improvements for Legg Road.  

 Commissioners discussed Beer and Wine application for Wanee Lake Golf & RV LLC. 

 Commissioners discussed new motor grader for Turner County Road Department. 

 Motion by Commissioner Calhoun seconded by Commissioners Burgess to go into closed 

session at 6:05 p.m. to interview candidate for County Manager position, motion passed with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun and Denham voting in favor of the motion. 

 Motion by Commissioner Burgess seconded by Commissioner Calhoun to end the closed 

session and return to the regular meeting at 7:12 p.m., motion passed with Commissioners 

Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard voting in favor of the motion. 

 Motion by Commissioner Calhoun to adjourn the meeting at 7:12 p.m. 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Nick Denham, Chairman 

 

Attest: ______________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  


